
Marina Survey
Clean boating interest survey conducted December 2016
47 marinas operating on Lake Champlain (Vermont and New York) were contacted by email 
or phone to respond to questions about their interest in providing clean boating materials and 
information to their customers and staff. 

21 marinas responded (45%). 
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52%
11 marinas were interested 
in providing educational 
materials about aquatic 
invasive species to their 
customers.

The survey respondents were interested in providing aquatic invasive species educational 
materials, supplying customers with clean boating supplies, assisting with oil spill clean up efforts 
in the case of an emergency, and aiding in monofilament recycling programs. The marinas are not 
interested in fuel or anti-fouling paint application training.

Do not
need or want 
anti-fouling or fuel 
training for their 
staff

2/3
of responsdents 
have oil spill 
containing booms 
on site

1/2
of those with 
booms would be 
willing to make 
them available in 
case of an oil spill 
emergency

A majority
of marinas (11) are willing to 
install monofilament recycling 
stations

75%
15 marinas believed their 
patrons would be interested in 
receiving sample clean boating 
materials, such as bilge socks 
and fuel nozzle bibs.


